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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
READING PLUS SCHEME 
 
Your child may have told you that they are taking 
part in our Reading Plus scheme, this involves 
two groups of children in Years 5 & 6.  
 
We would like to explain to you what this 
scheme is, what benefits there are for your child 
and the commitment required. 
 
You are therefore invited to a short meeting on 
Friday 4th October at 2:45 p.m. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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